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April 17, 1995 

Florida Public Servi ce Commission 
Fletcher Building 
101 E. Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
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Hatth~ R. COsta 
P. o. Box 1531 
TaJDpa, n 33601 

Re: Docket No. 950003-GU -- Purchased Gas Adjustment (PGA) 
Clause -- Request for Confidential Treatment of February 
1995 Filing; Typographical Errors. 

Dear Lorna : 

As we discussed last week, the Request for Confidential 
~reatment of certain portions of the' February 1995 PGA which we 

submitted on behalf of Peoples Gas System, Inc. ("Peoples" ) on 
~arch 20, 1995 contained two typographical errors. 

Specifically, the headers on pages 14 and 16 of Exhibit "A" to 
- Peoples' Request for Confidential Treatment should read "February 

- 1995 'Actual/Accrual Reconciliation of Gas Purchased' Report" and 
"February 1995 'Cashout/Bookout' Invoices" respectively. The 

-reference to "December 1994" in these t!~a headers was merely an 
- oversight. I appreciate you bringing these errors to my attention 
_ and apo ' gize for any inconvenience they might have caused. 

Thank you f or your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

MRC/m 
cc: Ms . JoAnne Jackson 
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